
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in the ACE 
Organisation of Character Quality Mark.   
 
 

The ACE Organisation of Character Quality 
Mark Framework is currently being 
updated and will be re-launched in 
February 2023.   
 
If you would like to be one of the first to 
receive the updated Framework, you can 
pre-register your interest by emailing 
admin@character-education.org.uk  
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